
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Love Live & Learn 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children and staff of All Saints Primary School 
would like to invite our friends in the local community 

to attend our Harvest Festival Service. 
 

It is being held at 9.15am on Friday 30th September in All Saints Church 
and we would be delighted if you could join us. 

 
We have been busy collecting donations to support the local foodbank and, 
as part of the service, they will be blessed in church by Reverend Delphine 

before being delivered to the food bank later that afternoon.  
 
 

Following the service, as is tradition at All Saints, 
we will be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

 
This year, we are really looking forward to getting 

back to the “good old days” and welcoming 
everyone back into school. 

 
So please do come and join us and share a cuppa 

and a slice of cake with the children and staff. 
 

 
 
 


